
 

 

20th April 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery ‘Pets Corner’ Visit 
 

On Thursday 17th May the Nursery children will be going on a local outing to Longford Park, 
where we will be visiting the ‘Pets Corner’. We will also be exploring the park itself to support 
our topic on minibeasts.  

We will be visiting the park in the afternoon, leaving school promptly at 1:00pm and returning 
at 3:00pm. The children will have lunch in school as normal on the day of the visit. 

If you can help to walk with the children to and from the park on this day we would greatly 
appreciate your support. We will need 10 volunteers in total. If you are able to help out, please 
speak to your child’s keyworker. 

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 
school jumper they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis jacket to wear so 
that they can be easily identified. 

As this is a local visit we will not need permission slips for this particular trip. 

Kind regards, 
 
Helen James & Suriya Naveed  
Nursery Teachers 
 


